Hello St. Cecilia Parents, 

My name is Stephanie Flagg and I will be your child’s Grade 8 teacher this year. I am excited to be a part of it and to get to know your child and you better. I attended Nipissing University and graduated from the Concurrent Education program. 

I have a love for reading. Currently, I am reading “Sapiens” and “Born a Crime”. As well, I enjoy baking. If you have any delicious recipes you can recommend email them to me. I am always looking for something new. I have participated in sports all my life. I played baseball, hockey, and rugby competitively, and I have played volleyball and soccer, recreationally.

Since the onset of the Covid-19 pandemic, the staff at BHNCDSB has truly demonstrated what it means to work in Catholic Education. This year may present as different from the past, but I am just as motivated to have a great and memorable year. I will be using Brightspace to share agendas, as well as daily/weekly activities that are taking place in the classroom. Brightspace, is a space for parents and students to check in on what is happing in the classroom. 

Students will be assigned work daily and will be given class time to complete work. However, any incomplete work will be given as homework, as time management is a skill everyone needs to develop and work on.  I will be sending home a monthly check in for parents about how their students are doing in class, this is to make sure that everyone is on the same page and up to date. 

We already go through Kleenex a lot during a regular cold and flu season but with our heightened safety procedures for Covid-19 I would really appreciate it if every student could bring in a box of tissues. This will help us all decrease the number of germs in the classroom and better protect everyone in our community.

We continue to be a nut, tree nut, raw egg, shellfish, and latex free school. Please read the labels on prepared foods carefully to avoid sending these products. There are many products that carry the “nut free” label.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at any time throughout the school year at sflagg@bhncdsb.ca or call me at the school, 519-583-0231.

Best regards,

 
Stephanie Flagg
